CAVALRY REPLACEMENT TRAINING CENTER FORT RILEY, KANSAS MORALE OFFICE

January 28,1942.

Athletic Director, Kansas University Lawrence, Kansas.

Dear Sir:

We are attempting to obtain several basketball games with a few of the near by colleges in the near future.

Our team has not had very much practice todate, however we feel they will be ready in a very short time to at least play a fair game of ball and would appreciate a word from you as to the possibilities of being able to play your team. The approximate date that you will be at liberty to play us as well as any additional details regarding said game will be greatly appreciated.

Very truly yours,

1st Lt. Cavalry

Athletic Officer.